
From: Bernard Segal [bernard.segal@verizon.net] 
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2009 8:56 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: CORRECTED TECH BOX INFORMATION FOR BDSTA-20090224AAU, 
PITTSBURGH, PA, CH. 22 
 
Attachments: WTAE-LD_22_TECH BOX_CRCTD_042709.pdf 
Mohammad, I believe that the attachment is what you want. Please let me know if there is a question. 
Thanks. Bernie  


